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INFORMATION RELEASE 

10-31-2013 

SHERIFF’S DETECTIVES ARREST FRAUD SUSPECT 

 

Solano County Sheriff’s Detectives made an arrest today in an extensive fraud case they have been 

investigating since July of this year. Detectives received the two fraud cases earlier this year from 

patrol deputies who took the original reports. Detectives conducted an extensive investigation and 

continued to follow up on leads in the case. Recently, leads developed and eventually led Detectives to 

identifying a female suspect who lives in Vallejo. Detectives obtained the current address for the 

suspect and found that she currently lived with a male subject that was on Post Release Custody 

Supervision (PRCS). 

 

Detectives went to the residence, located in the 700 block of Springs Rd. and arrested RACHEL 

MARIE VASQUEZ a 32 year old Vallejo resident. Detectives conducted a search of Vasquez’s 

residence and found a large amount of paperwork and numerous other items associated with identity 

theft and fraud. At the current time, Detectives have identified over 60 potential victims in the case and 

are in the process of contacting each potential victim to verify they are a victim of identity theft.   

 

Vasquez was booked into the Solano County Jail on the following list of charges: 61 counts of 

unlawful use of identifying information of another person, 24 counts of forgery, 4 counts of 

unauthorized use of personal identifying information of another person to obtain credit, goods, 

services, or real property, and 1 count of petty theft. Vasquez’s bail was set at $140,000.00 and her 

first court appearance is scheduled for November 4
th

 at 1:30 p.m. in the Fairfield Courthouse.  

 

The Solano County Sheriff’s Office recently appointed Deputy Sheriff Larry Duffield to the Northern 

California Computer Crimes Task Force. One of the missions of the task force is to combat crimes of 

this nature and assist in the investigation of many other high technology crimes. 

 

Please contact me at the numbers listed below if you have additional questions. 

 

Daryl P Snedeker Deputy Sheriff\Public Information Officer  

Solano County Sheriff’s Office  

530 Union Ave., Suite 100  

Fairfield, CA 94533  

Desk: (707)784-7511  

Cellular: (707) 398-8261  
Email: dpsnedeker@solanocounty.com 

 Rachel M. Vasquez 

 


